Seekonk Senior Center Building Committee
November 25, 2015, 11:00 am.,

Committee: Dave Bowden, SISl Gail Ardito, Bob Mclintock , Jack
Vatcher, and Bob Blanchard and Richard Perry.

The committee met to pay construction invoices due. These invoices will
be received on a monthly basis; therefore special monthly meetings will be
scheduled in order for the bookkeeping to be current.

Approved Brewster Thornton Group amount $2,803.20.
Approved Northern Contracting Group, amount $53,926.75.

Northern Contracting Group conference meeting minutes were presented
to the group. Should there be any errors or emissions, the committee can
contact them to make any necessary changes.

Jack Vatcher, Clerk of the Work, David Bowden, chairman of the Seekonk
Building Committee, Sean Cadime, Town Administrator will review all
billings.

The balance as of November 25" is $1,756,473.25.

David Bowden presented a walk- through of construction progress in a
pictorial presentation on paper.

Meeting adjoumed 11:28 a. m.
Next Meeting: To be announced



